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Kirkland, April

From: Lucille Rudnicki <luluson1@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 4:05 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: Vote No on Corridor 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I can’t make it to the meeting but Maine doesn’t want the scar in out Beautiful land 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


